

Lincoln SEPAC Year End Report 2017-2018

Parents as Partners

SEPAC Board & Membership Remains the same as 2016-2017



SEPAC Board Membership Elections will occur in June 2018

2017-2018 Meetings

Basic Rights Nov 7, 2017

Federation of Children with Special Needs

Mindfulness & Kids Mar 6, 2018

With Dr. Christopher Willard

AM Presentation to 7th & 8th Graders

PM with Parents & Faculty

Lincoln SEPAC in partnership with Student Services & Lincoln PTO



2017-2018 Meetings

Navigating the IEP Feb 28, 2017

With Mary Emmons
Administrator for Student Services, Lincoln School District



2017-2018 Meetings

Monthly Meetings with Administration

In attendance: Mary Emmons, Administrator for Student Services, Lincoln School District & SEPAC Chair.



Summer Planning In addition to providing continued support to parents, we look to develop the 2018-19 SEPAC goals during the summer months.

Thank you & wonderful summer